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The Snowflake Stake Academy building was assigned for establishment 

through a mission call from the prophet Wilford Woodruff of The Church of 

Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints. It became the home for secondary education 

in much of Northeastern Arizona and was originally completed and dedicated 

in 1901. Even though it burned to the ground on Thanksgiving Day, 1910, 

school was not interrupted and the people immediately began to rebuild. Upon 

completion, it was dedicated just three years later, on Thanksgiving Day, 

1913, by President Joseph F. Smith, president and prophet of The LDS 

Church. The building was used by Snowflake High School for many years 

until it was declared unsafe in 1998, at which time a number of community 

citizens organized to restore and renovate the old building for future use as a 

public library as well as a site for special collections from the area.  

 

Now 100 years later, we are having a centennial celebration of this 

distinguished old building, even as it undergoes another phase in its 

renovation process. To memorialize this event we will dedicate a time capsule 

with artifacts to be preserved for the future.  

 

We would be honored with your presence at our short and informal 

commemoration on Wednesday, November 6, 1:00 p.m., on the front lawn of 

the Academy building. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Cris Chugg 

President, Snowflake Academy Foundation 

 board@snowflakeacademy.com             (928) 536-7103, ext. 252            418 S. 4th West, Snowflake, AZ 85937      
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